
Thank you for including MadFreedom in your consideration to amend 
H.729. 
 
MadFreedom is not opposed to the substantive provision of H.329 (statute 
of limitations). We are concerned with process equity and question 
whether it’s a fair process to Vermonters, particularly those who advocated 
for the original bill, to remove selectively provisions of a bill that did not 
pass crossover and insert them in a bill that did meet the deadline.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Wilda 
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